
 
 
 
 
From: Dan Ross  
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2014 11:16 AM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Subject: IEPC - March 31, 2014 

 

Hi Betty,  
Further to my call, would you please note the London Medical Innovation and Commercialization Network 
for a 5 - 10 minute delegation at the March 31 IEPC meeting. Dean Michael Strong, Paul Paolatto and 
Dan Ross will be attending to report on the significant progress of the Network to date, the status of the 
Business Plan and funding initiatives in progress. It will be a verbal report and Q&A so no need for any IT 
support.  
Thanks and feel free to contact me with any questions or further requirements. 
Dan 
  

 


